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Faye Thomas

From: Natasha Dominguez 
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 4:27 PM
To: COB
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comment for Agenda Item 26- August 2, 2024

Dear Board, 
 
I am writing in support for Rail ISR. AQMD has the opportunity to limit and regulate all railyard 
emissions and pollutants, protecting our communities that have been negatively impacted for decades. 
Our health and our community's future is at stake. If you do nothing to protect us, the devastation will 
continue and will be generational. We deserve to have a better quality of life and not have outside entities 
profiting off our continued, decades long suffering. Please pass the Rail Indirect Source Rule-it's the bare 
minimum in beginning to protect our communities.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Natasha Dominguez 
South East Los Angeles 




